
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard — 10th June 2022 

Our Learning 

English 
This week the children have been explor-
ing a new story called ‘The Snail and the 
Whale’. They have explored the front cover 
identifying some of the characters they 
might meet in the story, and have been 
doing lots of Makaton to help learn key 
features and characters too!  

In the book,  the snail and the whale go 
on a big adventure, but get into some 
strife. Can the tiny snail come up with a 
plan to save the day?! 

Maths 
This week the children have been consoli-
dating their number knowledge through 
matching, ordering and counting num-
bers. They have also consolidated their 
understanding of big and small.  

Provision 
This week the children have been looking 
at everything snail and whale related. 
They have explored spirals through cut-
ting, pencil control and wrap making to 
that relate to a snails shell, and have been 
exploring habitats  to understand where a 
whale might live! The children have also 
started to what sinks or floats to explore 
what floats and sinks... 

Important  
 

Learning together Monday 
13th June and Friday 17th 
June—please only attend slots 
you have pre-booked.  

Entrance via the gate to the 
field by our building.  

 

Please ensure all children 
have a water bottle daily, a 
change of clothes and snack.  

Please apply sun cream       
before school now that the 
weather has warmed up.  

 

Makaton sign: snail 

 

Star of the week 

Pears: Azaan Oranges: Zane Apples: Levi Plums: Riley Cherries: Sammie 

Word of the week:  adventure 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


